



# United Student Government

Tuesday, November 2nd, 2021 | 4:30 PM - 6:00 PM | UBC Room in HUB

PRESENT:	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>◆ Blake Schuck, President</li> <li>◆ Michael Burke, VP of Finance</li> <li>◆ Isabel Smith, VP of Infrastructure</li> <li>◆ Alyssa Dlutz, Representative</li> <li>◆ Emily Sylvester, Representative</li> <li>◆ Jacob Fried, Representative</li> <li>◆ Kyle Strubeck, Representative</li> <li>◆ Nichelle Burt, Representative</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>◆ Timothy King, VP of Club &amp; Events</li> <li>◆ Nancy Ondieki, VP of Operations &amp; Outreach</li> <li>◆ Anthony Disipio, Representative</li> <li>◆ Isabella Borgese, Representative</li> <li>◆ Brianna Schuck, Representative</li> <li>◆ José Ruiz, Representative</li> <li>◆ Amy Saul, Advisor</li> </ul>
GUESTS:	
ABSENT:	
◆ Brittany Schleicher, Representative	◆ Jillian Kopchak, Representative

	<u>ITEM</u>	<u>PRESENTER(S)</u>
<b>Discretionary Requests</b>		
1.	None	N/A
<b>Committee Updates</b>		
1.	Clubs & Events <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Yearbook budget</li> <li>- Club information               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Already provided to Vivianna</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	King
2.	Finance <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- All USG accounts are up-to-date on AMOS, specifically what remains of USG Allocations. Thank you, Deb!</li> <li>- Yearbook budget               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Did not submit a budget request</li> <li>- Either, they received \$250 for club stipend or are able to come in for discretionary</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	Burke
3.	Infrastructure <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Stylus pens leftovers: donate to IT?</li> </ul>	Smith



# United Student Government

Tuesday, November 2nd, 2021 | 4:30 PM - 6:00 PM | UBC Room in HUB

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- 60 stylus pens left; 40 given</li> <li>- Return stylus pens to Amazon</li> </ul>	
4.	<b>Operations &amp; Outreach</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Greyhound Discounts Partners               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- New Partner: LV Escape Room!                   <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- 10% Discount to Moravian Students, faculty, and staff</li> </ul> </li> <li>- Waiting to hear back from other contacted businesses</li> </ul> </li> <li>- Town Hall Recap               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Future use of a google form?                   <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Potentially turning it into a google docs FAQ</li> </ul> </li> <li>- Restructuring the town hall?</li> <li>- Increasing student engagement</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	Ondieki
<b>University Governance Committees</b>		
1.	<b>Dining Committee</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Next meeting - 11/4</li> <li>- No update</li> </ul>	Borgese
2.	<b>Academic Planning &amp; Program Committee</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- No update</li> </ul>	Burt
3.	<b>Parking Committee</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- No update</li> </ul>	Redacted
4.	<b>Greenhounds Sustainability Council Committee</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- No Update</li> </ul>	DiSipio
5.	<b>President's Council for Diversity, Equity &amp; Inclusion Committee</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- No update</li> </ul>	Ondieki
6.	<b>Mental Wellness Committee</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- No update</li> </ul>	Schleicher
7.	<b>Greek Council Committee</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Meeting tomorrow</li> </ul>	Strubeck
8.	<b>Sexual Awareness &amp; Violence Prevention Committee</b> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Consent Day tabling volunteers               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Tabling 10:30 (setup) - 2pm (Thursday, Nov. 18th)</li> <li>- Who can help? Google Form will be sent out tonight.</li> </ul> </li> <li>- Consent Day t-shirt sizes               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Google Form going out tonight - please fill out ASAP!</li> </ul> </li> <li>- Working on creating flyers, etc.</li> </ul>	Borgese & Sylvester
<b>Voting Items</b>		



# United Student Government

Tuesday, November 2nd, 2021 | 4:30 PM - 6:00 PM | UBC Room in HUB

1.	<p>GroupMe Vote</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Hygiene Products Program product renewal</li> <li>- Motion to use up to \$300.00 from the O&amp;O budget to purchase hygiene products program items.</li> <li>- 11-0-4</li> </ul>	
2.	<p>GroupMe Vote</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- "Got Consent?" Shirts</li> <li>- Motion to use \$1,522.50 from USG Allocations budget to purchase 250 shirts.</li> <li>- 11-0-3</li> </ul>	
<b>Discussion &amp; General Update Items</b>		
1.		
<b>Executive &amp; Advisor Updates/Announcements</b>		
1.	Next general meeting, newly elected representatives will be in attendance. This will begin the training & transitioning period.	Schuck
2.	Any word from the paintball club?	Saul
<b>Deferred Discussions</b>		
1.		